
 

 

 

PUBLICATION 
Goldfields Gas Pipeline – Access Arrangement                 

and Access Arrangement Information 

AMENDMENTS BY ORDER OF THE WESTERN AUSTRALIAN ELECTRICITY REVIEW 
BOARD 

 

The Authority has published the Access Arrangement and Access Arrangement Information 
for the Goldfields Gas Pipeline (GGP).  The documents are amended from the GGP Access 
Arrangement documents published by the Authority on 5 August 2010. 

The amendments are pursuant to the Electricity Review Board (ERB) review of the decision 
by the Authority to approve its own revised Access Arrangement for the GGP.  The ERB 
Order has been published on the Authority’s website. 

The ERB Order provides details of the amendments that were required to be made to the 
GGP Access Arrangements. 

Copies of the amended GGP Access Arrangement documents are available on the 
Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Jeremy Threlfall 
Assistant Director Rail 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
13 April 2012 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/2/971/43/electricity_review_board_application_no__of__and_n.pm
http://www.erawa.com.au/3/1094/48/goldfields_gas_pipeline__revised_access_arrangemen.pm

	/
	PUBLICATION
	Goldfields Gas Pipeline – Access Arrangement                 and Access Arrangement Information
	amendments by order of the western australian electricity review board



